
825 NE Multnomah Street, Suite 2000 
Portland, Oregon 97232 

 
 
November 7, 2022 
 
VIA OEIS E-FILING 
 
Office of Energy Infrastructure Safety 
715 P Street, 20th Floor 
Sacramento, CA 95814 
efiling@energysafety.ca.gov   
 
 
RE: PacifiCorp (U 901 E) Third Quarter 2022 Wildfire Mitigation Plan Quarterly Data 

Report 
 
Dear Director Jacobs: 
 
PacifiCorp d/b/a Pacific Power (PacifiCorp or the Company) provides its second quarter 2022 
(Q2 2022) Quarterly Data Report (QDR) pursuant to Energy Safety’s Final 2022 Wildfire 
Mitigation Plan (WMP) Update Guidelines (WMP Guidelines) adopted on December 15, 2021. 
The Company requested and was granted an extension to submit this Q3 2022 report on 
November 7, 2022, instead of the November 1, 2022 due date set forth in the Guidelines. 
 
This report contains information for the period of July 1-September 30, 2022.  
  
If you have any questions regarding this request, please contact Pooja Kishore, Regulatory 
Affairs Manager at (503) 813-7314. 
 
Sincerely, 
 
  
 
Shelley McCoy 
Director, Regulation 
 
cc:  Frank.Bigelow@fire.ca.gov 
      Jeff.Fuentes@fire.ca.gov  
      CALFIREUtilityFireMitigationUnit@fire.ca.gov  
      Caroline.ThomasJacobs@energysafety.ca.gov  
      Koko.Tomassian@energysafety.ca.gov  
      Stephen.Lai@energysafety.ca.gov  
      Leslie.Palmer@cpuc.ca.gov  
      Matthew.Yunge@cpuc.ca.gov 

Carolyn.Chen@cpuc.ca.gov 
Matthew.Karle@cpuc.ca.gov 
CalAdvocates.WildfireDiscovery@cpuc.ca.gov 


